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A Lithium Battery Plant Is Too Dangerous 

Building a lithium battery storage facility next to the lone train tracks that connect South 
Orange County with both San Diego and Los Angeles is just foolish. Putting underneath 
the Toll Road (73) connector is dangerous. Having only one road in and out of the 
facility is playing with fire - just ask fire fighters. And, the plant will essentially make any 
residence that abuts the hill on which the facility is to be built uninsurable. Who is going 
to compensate the residents? If the facility cannot indemnify the nearby homeowners 
against fire damage or soil erosion, its social cost to the community it is too high to 
permit its construction. 


